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NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 

What’s coming up … 
 

 
 
Sunday 17th September – Confirmation Rehearsal – Parish Church – 15:00 
Tuesday 19th September – Year 3/4 Meet the Teacher – 14:45 
Wednesday 20th September – Year 5/6 Meet the Teacher – 14:45 
Thursday 21st September – Year 1/2 Meet the Teacher – 14:45 
Sunday 24th September – Confirmation – Parish Church – 15:00 
 
 

 

Please be reminded that Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter the school car park to 
drop off children for breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day as reversing cars 

are very dangerous in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. 
Please also take care when parking near the school and remember that it is illegal to park in 

the bus lane. 
 

 

 Friday 15th September 2017 
Miss Young - What’s been happening this week….? 

Dear parents and carers,  
 

This week the children have all truly blossomed and settled in to their new routines. 
Little Dragons have been exploring their senses, looking at mystery jars and using smell, sight and touch to 
guess what was inside.  
 

Reception children have had their first full week! They have been making potions and much more in their 
outdoor learning. They have all had so much fun and made treasure maps too. 
Year 1/2 have been producing some excellent writing with finger spaces and capital letters! They have 
certainly grown up over summer. 
 

Y3/4 fraction work has been extremely exciting with practical sessions. Sting of the dump has had them all 
engrossed and Miss Ball's class have started their swimming sessions for the term. 
Y5/6 are enthralled with their 'Pirate' writing using Treasure Island as a stimulus whilst undertaking their own 
research too. 
 

Can I remind all parents that children who have Health Care Plans must return their child's medication to 
school or inform Mrs Huyton (was Cook) if their medication is no longer necessary. It is vital we have this on 
site and for any visits that take place. 
 

Have a lovely weekend  
 

Miss Young 
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